
August  2011                              3rd Quarter 

Passionately preserving our Appalachian legacy 

Fort New Salem Foundation, Inc. 

Aug. 12-14    21st Annual Dulcimer Festival with crafts and music 

Aug. 12          Front Porch Concert — Coffee House Concert — 7:30 PM 
Aug. 13          Front Porch Concert — Feature Concert — 7:30 PM    

Oct.  8           Special Event During Salem Apple Butter Festival  *   

 

*          Schedule subject to change. Visit our web for updated information and event details. 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

21st Annual Dulcimer 

Fort New Salem comes alive with the sounds of dulcimers on August 12—14. 

The weekend features hands-on music workshops during the day for all lev-

els of players. The workshops focus primarily on the mountain and ham-

mered dulcimer with additional ones on other folk instruments. Musicians 

from Ohio, West Virginia and beyond  lead the teaching   Workshop applica-

tion are available on our web. Daily general admission for visitors is $3.  
 

There will be concerts on Friday and Saturday. The Friday concert is a 

“coffee house” style concert introducing several of the workshop leaders. The 

coffee house concert is included in the general admission. The Saturday eve-

ning Front Porch Concert  features Bill Collins on mountain dulcimer and 

Adam Sutch on hammered dulcimer has an additional admission of $ 3. 
 

Vendors will be available throughout the weekend to sell dulcimers and sup-

plies. There will also be books and CDs available from many of the workshop 

leaders. Additionally  our gift shop will feature gifts & crafts. 

DOES THE FARM HOUSE HAVE A FUTURE?  

The “Farm House” was the second structure put on our campus. It is nestled on the back of our grounds and has a break 

taking view of the surrounding hills. It represented a homestead on a farm and actually had interns live in it for a short time. 

Unfortunately it is in need of major renovation.  Due to the scope of the project our board in 2006 placed this on the list of 

structures to  be removed. As we move forward, the “Farm House” is just about the last one remaining from that list.  For 

safety reasons, we will need to move forward but a movement has developed to save the cabin. We have a challenge. 

Would you like to save the “Farm House?” Most of the work will need to be professionally done. Some can be done by volun-

teers. The projected cost is $36,000. Do 

you want to be part of a list of sponsors 

to save this cabin? If so write, call or e-

mail us that you want to save it by 

pledging a one time donation of $2000. 

Our goal is to have the project under-

way spring 2012. 
WAS IS WILL BE 

# 9 & Counting 

We reopened the McIntyre 

House on July 16 with a re-

dedication of the rehabili-

tated structure. We thank 

Hall Drilling, LLC for adopt-

ing the cabin. Their generos-

ity adds McIntyre’s as the 

ninth restored structure  on 

our campus in the past five 

years.  
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How You Can Help 

Exciting things are happening at Fort New Salem.  We invite you to be a part. We hope you keep us at the top of your list when 
planning your time and donations for 2011 and invite you to: 

  Join our volunteer network—Become a member of Friends of the Fort 

  Partner your business to do a special work day 

  Have your family, church, group or business adopt a cabin 

  Make a one-time annual donation (all amounts are welcomed) 

  Join the 200 Club  - I recognize the need to preserve Fort New Salem and its programs, I agree to join the “200 Club” by donating  to Fort New Salem 

                 Foundation, Inc. a minimum of  $500  per year for each of the next three years - pledge form available on our web site. 

  Pledge $2000 to Save the “Farm House”  
 
Check all that apply or contact us for more information. 

Name  ______________________________________  
Address  ______________________________________  
  ______________________________________  
Phone  ______________________________________ 
Email  ______________________________________  
Signature  ______________________________________ 

 
(The Foundation is a 501 (C)(3) recognized corporation and contributions to it are tax deductible for qualifying taxpayers)  

 

 

 

 

 

 


